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4 April 2019 

 

 

 

Hand Delivery 

 

Owner/Occupier 

 

 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE 

Margo Williamson 

 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Gannochy Gorge Construction Works – Advance Notice of Works 

 

The above works are due to start in May 2019.  The works will include rebuilding a failing 

retaining wall adjacent to the bridge, protecting the cliff face and bridge foundations 

from erosion and improving drainage.  This is the second phase of works following on 

from the previous bridge maintenance works at Gannochy Bridge in summer 2017. 

 

The works are scheduled to commence on 6 May 2019 and will take approximately 8 

weeks to complete.  These dates have been agreed following feedback from the 

community following the previous works at Gannochy Bridge, expected weather 

conditions and environmental mitigation. 

 

During this time it will be necessary to implement traffic management arrangements to 

ensure the safety of the workforce, residents and road users.  The traffic management 

measures will be: 

 

6th May – 28th June Temporary traffic lights, traffic speed control measures and 

short term road closures (of a few minutes). 

 

The Contractor for the work is: JLC (Scotland) Ltd. 

 

It is appreciated that the works will lead to some local inconvenience and disruption.  

Regrettably this is necessary to allow these essential works to be undertaken.  Every effort 

will be made to restrict the inconvenience to the absolute minimum. 

 

If you have any queries please contact Jamie Melvin on 01307 492280. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Douglas Hill 

Manager – Roads Asset Management 
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